## FW: [EXTERNAL] NEW LARGE SUBDIVISION

Public Comment

Thu 9/3/2020 3:04 PM

To: Jenelle Berthoud

△ 5 % → …

Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 1:51 PM

To: Public Comment <publiccomment@townofstevensville.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] NEW LARGE SUBDIVISION

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I live off eastside highway in Stevi and am against a subdivision of this size. We don't live down here in the valley to have a city life, subdivisions, etc. Let's keep the small country feel of our town.

Thanks,

Trevor Larson

Reply Forward